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Rep. Emerson: Statement on Assembly Floor Session 

 

MADISON – Today, the Wisconsin State Assembly met in regular session, and took action on 

several Republican-led bills that will make Wisconsin’s recovery from the COVID-19 pandemic 

likely more difficult and take longer. Rep. Emerson (D-Eau Claire) released the following 

statement in response: 

 

“We need to be responding to the actual concerns and needs of the people of Wisconsin as 

we continue to combat COVID-19 in our state.  Legislative Republicans have been playing a 

political game during this pandemic while Wisconsinites have been asking elected officials to 

prioritize their health and safety for over a year. Despite Republicans’ actions today, I will 

continue to work towards ensuring that the safety of our families and our communities are 

prioritized above political games and pseudo-science, because that is what my constituents 

expect and deserve.” 
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